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Docket No. 50-30 ;

Docket No. 50-185 ;

i

National Aeronautics and Space
Administration .

ATTN: Mr. H. G. Pfanner l
'

Plum Brook Reactor
Facility

Lewis Research Center
21000 Brookpark Road
Cleveland, OH 44135 :

Dear Mr. Pfanner:
'

SUBJECT: ROUTINE SAFETY INSPECTION OF THE PLUM BROOK AND THE PLUM
BROOK MOCK-UP REACTORS !

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. C. Cox of this ,

1office on January _3, 1994. The inspection included a review of activities
authorized for the Plum Brook Reactor and the Plum Brook Mock-up Reactor. At

'the conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed with those
members of your staff identified in the enclosed inspection report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the enclosed report.
.

Within-these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective examination of ,

procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel, and a
walk-through of the facility.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this '

inspection. |

In accordance with 10 CFR Part 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy
of this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC

.

''

Public Document Room. :

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

" '9401250116 940112 '

gDR, ADOCK 0500 0; gg y

g fg 3 -[ J. W. McCormick-Barger, Chief -i
Radiological Programs Section 1 i

Enclosure: Inspection Reports
No. 50-30/94001(DRSS);

.

No. 50-185/94001(DRSS)

See Attached Distribution
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Distribution

cc/w enclosure:
OC/LFDCB
T. Michaels, NRR
Robert E. Owen, Ohio

Department of Health-
Dr. William Vernetson, Director

-

of Nuclear Facilities
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